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A few months back the council received a check for $500 from the Knights of Columbus Supreme
office (international head office) for the success of al our “Food for Families’ programs last year
so we could add it to our charitable efforts. What many of you may not know is one of the places
that money comes from. The Knights of Columbus has an insurance and investment arm that is
open to any Catholic Male of age where they can purchase life insurance, annuities, and more
recently, investment options in the market.

When we were first shopping for life insurance and a financial advisor, my wifeand | saw it as
just something we had to do and picked two acquaintances we kind of knew and went withiit. If |
knew about the Knights of Columbus offerings back then we certainly would have gone that
route. Unlike the other players, the Knights don’t have stockholders to make rich. This means
they can say yes and insure more people and any “profit” they make from running the businessis
what turns around and goesto charity all over the world (including the check mentioned above) or
for special projects for the Church. On the investment side, the Knights manage funds that have
been vetted to not carry any companies deemed to be opposed to the teachings of the Church so
you can feel good about what your money is being used for while invested.

These are decisions we typically only make afew timesin our life, so if you know a Catholic man
or family who might be getting to that point where they could be looking, please encourage them
to consider a Catholic option and visit KofC.org
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